
 

 

 Principal’s Report for PAC 
Tuesday, October 10, 2023 

 
 

1. Open House 
 
We really appreciate the wonderful response from our families for our Open House last week! 
It was so nice to see the families. 
 

2. Earth Rangers 
 
On October 17 we will have a special Earth Rangers assembly. Earth Rangers is a Canadian 
Charity Organization that provides environmental and conservation education. They bring 
live creatures, including birds for the presentation. We’ve had them visit several times, and 
their presentation is really entertaining and informative. 

 
3. Picture Day 

 
Our school Picture Day is this Friday, October 13 (Day 4)! Retakes will be on Thursday, 
November 23 (Day 1). 
 

4. Hallowe’en 
 
We will have a Hallowe’en Costume Parade on Tuesday, October 31 at 1:00 pm. Students will 
have a classroom party time – and are invited to bring an individual snack (no nuts please!) 
for this time. 

 
5. Soccer Club and Volleyball Club 

 
Mr. Rofaeil is starting a Soccer Club for Grade 5 students! Mr. Feir and Mrs. Madec Di Bartolo 
are starting a Volleyball Club for Grades 3 to 5! 
 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Margaret Fair, Principal 


